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Cooperative Agreement between the University of Mississippi Department 
of Communicative Disorders and the Tupelo Public School District – 
Placement of Speech/Language Pathology Students for Supervised Clinical 
Experiences in the TPSD 
 
 David Meadows 
 

 

After review of the enclosed proposed Cooperative Agreement Document between the 
University of Mississippi Department of Communicative Disorders and the Tupelo 
Public School District, it is recommended that the Superintendent and Board of 
Trustees approve the agreement and authorize the Superintendent to sign said 
agreement.  If approved, the Cooperative Agreement will allow the University of 
Mississippi to place students enrolled in the Speech Language Pathology Program in 
the TPSD for supervised clinical experience (similar to student teaching). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


